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I am very sorry for the death of bishop Valentin Pozaic. I had the privilege of knowing him as an assistant of the
FEAMC: prepared, cordial, mild, clear, faithful to the Magisterium of the Church and the Pope. He faced the
disease with courage and determination, hope and trust. His death touches my heart deeply. 

I ask you to pray for him so that the Lord welcomes him into his arms, just as his life deserves.  I embrace all the
friends of Croatia and I am present with them in prayer.

Vincenzo Defilippis
FEAMC President
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